
Letter from the Public: 
 
Carolyn D. I’m pleased to see that the Council recognizes the severity of the situation, and I’m 
glad they plan to address it. I think it’s also important to recognize that there are 41,000 Federal 
workers in the greater San Francisco Bay Area. Perhaps there is something that can be done to 
recognize their plight as well? I’m not suggesting the same measures as for the air traffic 
controllers and the TSA agents. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/carolyn.donlin?fref=ufi&rc=p

